Last year | purchased and this year | implemented new flexible seating with my first
grade students. Throughout the years | have only had some flexible seating for students to use,
but this year every student in my class was able to have a voice and choice about the seating
they were able to use. This type of seating allowed students to wiggle and move as they
worked. It made for a comfortable and relaxing classroom environment. Students also were able
to change seating throughout the year. If a student noticed that seating choice was not the best
fit for them and it was not allowing them to focus, they made a plan to change seats and try
something new. Thank you so much for supporting my students and making their learning
environment a safe and enjoyable place to come to each and every day!
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